

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 11th September 2020

Welcome back to school. Our first week has flown by! It is lovely to have all the children back in and to meet our new starters. All the children have done really well this week settling in and have cheerfully adapted to new routines.

Please remember that children should not be sent to school if they have Covid 19 symptoms, have tested positive within the last 10 days or if they are self-isolating due to a family member or a close contact having symptoms. Children showing symptoms of Covid 19 should undertake a test. If your child shows symptoms when in school we will ask you to collect them and arrange for them to have a test. Please advise us of the results of any tests promptly. We will comply with the requirements of the national track & trace programme which may mean that if anyone in school tests positive then adults/children who have had close contact with them will need to self-isolate for 14 days.

Thank you for following the one way system in and out of the school playground which is to enter through the main gate and exit through the gate by the Sunshine Club door. Parents/carers of children in Mrs Parry's class will walk around the side of school to the classroom to drop off and pick up and then exit through the EYFS playground gate which will take you down the side of school and onto the main road.

Please remember: just one adult per family on site at a time. Thank you!

If you need to enter the school building please wear a face covering.

